
Attention All NRI Candidates

This is to inform all the NRI candidates (including OCI/PIO) who had registered
under UR/Indian Category at the time of NEET registration for UG
(MBBS/BDS) seats conducted by CBSE for the academic year 2017-18 and
eligible candidates who are interested for NRI Quota may send relevant
documents/certificates /Passport supporting their NRI status by 25th July
2017(up to 11:00AM) through email at adgme@nic.in.

Such candidates if found eligible will be allowed to participate as NRI candidates
and NRI quota seats will be shown to them. These NRI candidates will not be
eligible for the Management seats.

This issues with the prior approval of the competent authority.
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